25th Ootober, 1956,

My dear Eesnneth,

I was very glad to see An extract from your letter of
October 15th to Cyril Iarlington, and I find myself in entire
agraament with his own views on what you suggest. I do hope you
will f£ind it posseible, in your own time end mnner, to tele B
eubatantial part in the control of the Journal, end of course I
think you are the very man to pravent that control geatting
nerrovad in its geneticsl interests. This will have to be borma
in mind 4if, and when, you coma to propose A list of directors,

Sinceraly yours,



